
 

 

Monsignor Daniel McHugh

E: co-ordinator.ethnic.chaplaincy@rcaob.org.uk     T: 07551 277616

Newsletter: Sunday 15th August 2021 
 
Dear All,  
 
I wish you all a Happy Feast on 15th August, the Solemnity of the Assumption of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary.  
 
With this Newsletter I am sending you a copy of the text of the Podcast I prepared for 
the Feast of St Maximilian Kolbe.  As I prepared it I became aware of the contribution of 
this great Polish Saint to the world of today, and I have included some more about his 
devotion to Mary Immaculate in my Reflection on the Assumption.  The Podcast is 
already on the website.   
 
I am attaching the notice about the Annual Day of Thanksgiving for Marriage at the 
Cathedral on 9th October.  You might like to let your Community know about it.  Our 
Annual Intercultural Celebration will take place on the following Saturday 16th October 
at 1:30pm.  Please put this in your diary.    
                       
With prayers and all good wishes.   
 
Mgr Daniel McHugh 
 
 


